
SAINT TITUS  
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

513 WEST MAIN STREET • TITUSVILLE, PA 16354  

PHONE: 814.827.4636 • FAX: 814.827.3958 

OFFICE HOURS: MON.-FRI. 8AM-12PM & 1PM-4PM   

titus@zoominternet.net 

 

SEPTEMBER 29, 2019 

TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME  

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Tuesday: 6:30 PM 

Wednesday: 7:30 AM 
Thursday: 7:30 AM 

Friday: 7:30 AM 
Saturday Vigil: 4:30 PM 

Sunday: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM* 
 

*Children’s Liturgy of the Word is offered  

from September - May at this Mass. 
 

BEREAVEMENT 

CARE AND CONCERN 
Call Karen Edwards at 827-2658. 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP 
New parishioners are always welcome!  

Census forms are available at the  
Parish Office.  Please contact our 

Administrative Secretary (ext. 2) in  
the event of an address or phone 

number change. 
 

PRAYER CHAIN 
To add a prayer concern to our list, 
contact Teasy Wilson at 827-7000, 

Nancy Madden at 827-9774 (day) or 
814-493-3841 (evening), Rita Homer at  
827-1541, or Darlene Aul at 827-7343. 

 

PARISH STAFF 
Pastor..........................................Reverend Walter E. Packard 

Deacon Assistant………………………..Deacon Kevin Harmon 

Administrative Secretary.......................................Sarah Oviatt 

Religious Education Coordinator......................Kathleen Puleo 

Music Ministers.......Anthony ‘T.J.’ Parks, Margaret Bernecky 

Maintenance............................................................Greg Tress 

St. Catharine’s Cemetery......................................Bob Beauchat 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
By appointment only. 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday from 3:30 PM - 4:00 PM or by arrangement. 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING 
Please let us know when a family member or friend is ill, either  

at home, in the hospital, or at the nursing home.   
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Arrangements should be made six months prior to the ceremony. 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS 

(R.C.I.A.) 
If you are interested in R.C.I.A, please contact our pastor. 
 

FAITH FORMATION 
Religious instruction classes for youth take place at the Faith 

Formation Center on Wednesday evenings from 6:30 PM to  

7:45 PM.  Contact the Rel. Ed. Coordinator (ext. 4) to register. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Submissions for the bulletin must be dropped off at the Parish 

Office or sent via e-mail no later than 10:00 AM on Tuesday. 
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SOME THOUGHTS FROM FATHER PACKARD… 
It would be difficult to find a starker contrast between two people in such 
proximity as the rich man and Lazarus.  The rich man had everything he 
wanted; Lazarus had nothing.  But the contrast is just as stark after they 
die.  Now Lazarus had everything he ever wanted, resting in the bosom of 
Abraham.  The rich man has only suffering, living in torment.  The divider 
between the sides has changed as well.  Where once it was a door, which 
could have easily been opened, now is a great chasm, impossible to 
cross.  How the rich man must wish he had crossed the doorway when he 
had the chance! 
 
The rich man lived in the sanctuary of his mansion, ignorant and 
submissive of life beyond its walls.  Only after he dies does he seemingly 
become aware of Lazarus.  Ironically, now it is he who is begging the 
other to relieve his torment, at least just a little.  He also begs Abraham to 
send him to his family’s house to warn them.  Only when he is suffering 
does he open his heart to others.  In life, his wealth allowed him to be 
complacent, to ignore family and neighbor alike. 
 
In his Letter to Timothy, St. Paul paints a picture of God “who dwells in 
unapproachable light, and whom no human being has seen or can see.”  
It is necessary for us, then, to see God in our neighbor, in the stranger, in 
each other, in those who are approachable, who are visible, who can be 
seen.  Too often we overlook these people entirely or overlook God within 
them.  The rich man failed to see Lazarus until it was too late, even 
though he was right before his very eyes. 
 
Question of the Week 
Who in our world do I fail to see who is in need of assistance and 
compassion?  This week, will I take the time and make the effort to see 
God in their faces? 
 
Ever attentive God, we live always in your presence.  You are aware 
of our inmost thoughts.  Free us when we are so imprisoned by our 
own needs that we lose sight of the needs of our sisters, brothers, 
city, nation, Church, and world.  Help us to pursue righteousness, 
devotion, faith, love, patience, and gentleness so that all people 
might experience your loving care.  Amen! 
 
THANK YOU! 
I was appreciative of your prayers while I was on my annual retreat last 
week!  I joined with forty of my brother priests from our diocese who were 
in attendance at Villa Maria Spirituality Center in Villa Maria, PA (not far 
from New Wilmington, PA and Westminster College, in the heart of Amish 
country).  It had to be one of the best retreats I had made in quite some 
time.  The Retreat Master was retired Bishop Ricardo Ramirez, the 
founding Bishop of the Diocese of Las Cruces, New Mexico.  There have 
been only two other bishops who have succeeded him as bishop of this 
very poor diocese in the southern portion of New Mexico.  Bishop 
Ramirez is eighty-three years YOUNG! and was a most provocative 
director of our retreat.  We were all blessed to have been in his presence 
and to have experienced his thoughtful week-long spiritual direction!  
Please know that all of you were in my prayers each day of this wonderful 
retreat!  Thank you for your prayers!  It was good to get away and “fill up 
the tank” and it’s good to be back among you! 
 
BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS 
Next Friday, October 4th, is the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi, much 
loved saint of both Catholics and those of other Christian faith 
denominations.  St. Francis is also beautifully depicted in one of our 
Church’s stained glass windows (west side of the Church beside St. 
Anthony of Padua).  For centuries there has been the traditional blessing 

of animals on this day in honor of St. Francis.  Since the feast is on a 
workday and a school day, we will be having the Blessing of Animals on 
Sunday, October 6th, at 12 Noon, outside the Church.  We will be 
celebrating this in remembrance of St. Francis’ love for all God’s 
creatures.  St. Francis wrote  a Canticle of the Creatures,  an ode to all 
of God’s living things.  All praise to you, O Lord, for all these brother 
and sister creatures.  And there was testimony to St. Clare of Assisi’s 
little cat!  We will welcome ALL pets at noon time to receive this blessing 
– each animal will be blessed, anointed with Holy Water, and receive a 
St. Francis Medal that can be placed on your pet’s collar.  In the event of 
rain, we will gather inside the Church for this blessing.  ALL ARE 
ENCOURAGED TO BRING YOUR PETS TO CHURCH ON SUNDAY, 
OCTOBER 6TH! 
 
LET IT SNOW – LET IT SNOW – LET IT SNOW! 
Not really!!  The leaves haven’t even begun to change yet!  But by now, 
everyone should have received in the mail a letter announcing this year’s 
annual Santa’s Workshop, as well as some raffle tickets for the cash 
Give-a-Ways to be awarded this year.  This is a HUGE project that takes 
place each year and it is the ONLY fund raiser that we undertake in our 
parish.  It is important that EVERYONE tries to do their part to support 
this event which benefits our parish’s Faith Formation Program!  
Besides the supply of raffle tickets, we are also asking for sponsors of 
Santa’s Workshop.  Sponsorship helps us to defray the cost of this event 
as well as helping with the overall operation of Santa’s Workshop.  There 
is a special order form included in your letter for those who would like to 
receive delicious homemade fudge or pumpkin rolls.  These items must 
be pre-ordered so we know exactly how many need to be prepared.  
Parish “Bakers” are also asked to keep in mind our need for homemade 
Baked Goods that are part of Santa’s Workshop Bake Sale – a popular 
feature of Santa’s Workshop.  Let’s everyone do your part to make this 
year’s event BIGGER and BETTER!! 
 
CHURCH WINDOWS 
This past week all of the glass necessary to provide security and 
protection for our stained glass windows has arrived from the glass 
company.  Nothing now stands in the way of the completion of this project 
that has been ongoing for over a year!  It’s fascinating to watch how this 
glass is lifted up by high powered suction cups and then put in place to be 
sealed.  One of the workmen commented to me about the beauty of these 
windows!  Before the glass is put in place, the windows are first cleaned, 
and then the protective glass is cleaned on both sides before final 
installation.  The work so far has concentrated on the windows on the 
west side of the Church.  When this side is completed, they will be 
working on the windows on the east side of the Church.  Please try to 
look at the work in progress and notice how these plate glass coverings 
not only provide protection, but also enhance the beauty of each of these 
windows.  We can be proud of how beautiful our St. Titus Church is!! 
 
STEELER vs. RAVENS RAFFLE 
Don’t miss the chance to see this great football rivalry!!  Take a chance 
on TWO(2) TICKETS and A PARKING PASS!  See any Knights of 
Columbus member for tickets or get them after any of the weekend 
Masses.  ONLY 300 TICKETS to be sold!  Help support our Knights of 
Columbus and their many projects that help our parish and our Titusville 
community!  Thanks for your help in supporting our local Knights of 
Columbus! 
 
Have a good week! 
 

Father Packard 



SAINT TITUS ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH TITUSVILLE, PA 

WEEKLY LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Mon.  Sept. 30 St. Jerome, Priest & Doctor of the Church 
7:30 AM Communion Service 
Tues.  Oct. 1 St Therese of the Child Jesus, Virgin & Dr. of the Church 
6:30 PM  Joan Foust (The Singh Family) 
Wed.  Oct. 2  The Holy Guardian Angels 
7:30 AM  Bill Ashley ( Don & Mary Lou Lesko) 
Thur. Oct. 3 Weekday 
7:30 AM Robert Gray 
Fri.  Oct. 4 Saint Francis of Assisi  
7:30 AM Gert Wright—Anniversary (Dave English Family) 
Sat. Oct. 5 Weekday 
4:30 PM  Francis Lander (Jim & Janet Kristobak) 
Sun. Oct. 6 Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  The Parishioners of St. Titus Church 
10:00 AM Zora Kurtz (The Family) 
 

PRAYER LIST  
For our Families and Friends: Pauline Milberger, Connie Miller, Baird Crapa, 
Carreena Ewing, Teddy Muir, Nita Ashley, Sandy Sutton, Brittany Johnson, 
Tim Ewing, Janet Anderson, Jean Johnson, Callie, Connie Phillips, Peggy 
Joseph, Ron Hopwood, Brother Timothy Waid, Pop DeMello, Elizabeth 
Barber, Jean Drusko, Bob Mitcham, Charles Perkins, Paul Pennell, Barbara 
Vitali, Patrick Reynolds, Robert Schultz, John Nikonchik, Rachel Knupp, 
Jean Spence, Gina Green, Todd Campbell,  Ruth Goodwill, Clint, Clifford J. 
Kirvan, Jessica & Family, Josephine Fink, Rita Homer, Mary Yashinski, 
Ricky Reed, Katelyn Dougherty, Ed Schneider, Robin Amore, Colleen 
Hofmeister, Lori Crawford, Betty Barlog, Mary Haas, Chris McKean, Donna 
Noel, Thelma Sabella, Pam Pasi, Mary Anne Kopper, Vicky Finley, Frank & 
Cindy Ruppert, Rose Nosko, Maxine Gollehon, Joe Galletta, Joe Cicatella, 
Justin Colie, Tom Boyle, Ted Kubiak, Clifford Johnson, Bill See, Mary 
Perkins, Tim McCandless, Dale Adams, Drake Fellows, Frank Tomaino, 
Charlotte Randall, Bill Gratkowski, Kyle Lukowich, Neil Romaniszyn 

 
Please call the Parish Office to add or remove anyone from the 

prayer list. 

 

For our Servicemen and Servicewomen: Brock Benedict,  James 
Moyer, Michael Johnson, Derek Baldwin, Andrew Baldwin, Casey 
Bargar, Destiny Nicol, Christopher Macko, Robert Macko, Mathew 
Longiotti, Luke English, Cory  Bemis, Kayla Barrett, Casey Root, Dr. 
Joseph Shevchik, Travis Pearsall   

 

Lord, hold our troops in Your loving hands. Protect them as they protect 
us.  Bless them and their families for the selfless acts they perform for us 

in our time of need. Amen     

 

PRAY FOR PRIESTS: Rev. Richard Tomasone, Rev. Msgr. 

James E. Sanner, Rev. Michael Gabler, OSB, Rev. John B. 

Jacquel, Rev. Dennis A. Martin, Rev. Henry C. Andrae  

 

FAMILY PERSPECTIVE—In today’s gospel the rich man died and 

was condemned to “a place of torment” because he ignored the 

poor.  He asked Lazarus to go and warn his five brothers to 

change their ways.  Evidently ignoring the poor was a family 

pattern. What is your family’s attitude toward those who are poor? 

 

PRAY FOR PRIESTS 

 

OFFERTORY REPORT 9/21 & 9/22 

Envelopes                         $2951.00 

Loose Collection                    $  250.00 

Candles            $    34.00 

Catholic Education         $   125.00 

Religious Education          $    53.00 

Total                                                                                $3413.00 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 29,  2019  

Sunday: Am 6:1a, 4-7/Ps 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 [1b]/1 Tm 6:11-16/Lk 16:19-31 

Monday: Zec 8:1-8/Ps 102:16-18, 19-21, 29 and 22-23 [17]/Lk 9:46-50 

Tuesday: Zec 8:20-23/Ps 87:1b-3, 4-5, 6-7 [Zec 8:23]/Lk 9:51-56 

Wednesday: Neh 2:1-8/Ps 137:1-2, 3, 4-5, 6 [6ab]/Mt 18:1-5, 10 

Thursday: Neh 8:1-4a, 5-6, 7b-12/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11 [9ab]/Lk 10:1-12 

Friday: Bar 1:15-22/Ps 79:1b-2, 3-5, 8, 9 [9]/Lk 10:13-16 

Saturday: Bar 4:5-12, 27-29/Ps 69:33-35, 36-37 [34]/Lk 10:17-24 

Next Sunday: Hb 1:2-3; 2:2-4/Ps 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9 [8]/2 Tm 1:6-8, 13-14/

Lk 17:5-10 

 

MAY SHE REST IN PEACE—The sympathy of the parish is 
extended to Pat Maginnis at the death of her sister, DeDe Nichols. 
May her soul and all the souls of the faithful departed through the 
mercy of God rest in peace, and may He bless those who mourn 

her.  

 

STEELER VS. RAVENS  RAFFLE – OCTOBER 6TH GAME: 
Don’t miss the chance to see this great rivalry! Take a chance on 
Two (2) tickets and a parking pass!! See any Knight for tickets or 
get them before/after Mass this weekend.  They’ll go fast so don’t 
wait! Only 300 tickets to be sold. Help support the Knights and their 
projects.  

 

TITUSVILLE LADIES CONFERENCE—The 14th Annual Titusville 
Ladies Conference will be held and hosted byTitusville’s First 
Presbyterian Church, 216 N. Franklin St. on October 18 & 19.  The 
guest speaker this year will be Dori Drabek. Registration forms will 
be available at the Parish office. You may contact Kim Ottney at 

814-827-1829 for more information.  

 

CATHOLIC RURAL MINISTRY is offering a special opportunity to 
hear an international speaker, Edwina Gateley, coming up on 
October 18 & 19 in the Oil City area.  Friday, October 18 she will 
be speaking at  the Venango Campus of Clarion University and on 
Saturday, October 19 she will be speaking at the 1st Presbyterian 
Church in Oil City.  To register call (814) 676 6591 Ext. 1269 or 
Email: chuber@clarion.edu. Deadline is October 14.  
 
SANTA’S WORKSHOP—If you have any items you would like to 
donate for the Chinese Auction please drop them off at the Parish 
Office or contact Lori Ditrich at 589-1464. Thank you to those of 
you who have donated to our workshop so far, your generosity is 
truly appreciated.  

 

ADDRESS/PHONE NUMBER UPDATE—Please contact the 
Parish office with any changes to your address or phone numbers. 
This will help us keep our records up to date.  


